
Hello Everyone! 

 My name is LeAnn Ohlensehlen. I’m the Children’s Li-
brarian and I will be leading the STEM program this year. A 
few basic procedures for the year: 

1. Please fill out a registration form for your child (if you 
haven’t already) and send it back to the library. This helps 
us so we have contact information in case of an emergency.  

2. Each child will sign in when they first get to STEM each 
day.  

3. Your child will need to be signed out by a parent or 
guardian each day when you pick them up. 

 -If you marked on the registration form that they “are 
to walk home”, then they will sign themselves out when 
they leave.  

4. I expect the kids to follow basic classroom rules. Listening 
and following directions are especially important with some 
of the fun activities we will be doing. 

5. I understand life is busy! So don’t worry if your child has 
to miss a few days of STEM.  

5. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesi-
tate to contact me at leann.mclibrary@gmail.com or by 
phone at the Library 660-442-5700 (Tuesdays and Thurs-
days). 

I’m very excited to start a new year of STEM!! 
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